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To whom it may concern,

I wish to express my concern regarding the Ballina Municipal District area. It has come to my
attention that there is a suggestion that you will be removing Foxford Town and surrounding areas
from the district. Foxford is on the N26 the main route to the largest town Ballina. For the survival
and for economic progress it is important not to remove Foxford from the Ballina Municipal District. It
is in the Moy Valley Region and both Towns are on the banks of the River Moy known as the best
river in Europe.

Regards,
Clir. Seamus Weir.



